
 
 
From: Juliet Alderdice [mailto   
Sent: 01 October 2021 16:30 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Stopping Up Order & Public Inquiry 

 
Dear Caroline Williams, 

 
I would be grateful if you could forward the attached objection to the stopping up of Princes 

Parade.  

 
I understand the cut-off date is 5th October. 

 
Many thanks 

Juliet Alderdice 

 




